
 

'Be kind, be curious, be 
you' 

15th March 2024 Bulletin 

 

Headteacher update: 

 

A sea of red noses/hair/wigs or outfits was a 

bright and fitting end to a lovely week in school. 

Learning, play and behaviour across the school 

was a pleasure to observe with a real buzz of 

happiness everywhere. We had monitoring day 

supported by a LA School Improvement Officer 

on Tuesday and he was very complimentary 

about the way that strong relationships, a calm 

environment and children's desire to learn was 

something that is a true strength of our school. It 

was great to have fresh eyes to reflect back 

these positive aspects to us as we so often focus 

on things we want to improve, we forget to 

celebrate the strengths.  

 

I hope to see some of you at tonight's FHIS Quiz 

and Curry event. I've drafted in Mr Fricker to help 

the staff team as I hear the parents are a 

competitive bunch! 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Gemma  

 

Photos and information about what has 

been happening in classes, the learning 

plans as well as important messages from 

teachers are all found in the class blogs 

(click below) 

 

 

 

Important Messages: 

Coming up: 

Thursday 21st March 

9:30 Year 1 Play  

28th March end of Term  

 

Click below for the school calendar

 

 

 
Buttercup Class: Wilbur 
Daisy Class: Frank 
Daffodil Class: Alfred 
Bluebell Class: Olivia 
Cherry Class: Ahmad 
Maple Class: Ivy 
Sycamore Class: Archie 

 

 

 

Class of the Week: Cherry 

Class for brilliant egg fact 

files that used links in 

learning to make 

predictions, fabulous 

vocabulary and super 

presentation. 

 

 

Another great week of 

children 'reading for the 

stars!' 

 

Congratulations 

everyone! 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=14
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=55


Lost Property is building up again. Please check 

the boxes in the foyer.  

 

To book breakfast club, after school club or 

sports enrichment click here. To see more 

enrichment opportunities visit our extra-

curricular clubs page. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
FHIS QUIZ & CURRY 
TONIGHT! 
 
Good luck to all the 
quizzers! You will have 
received an email with 
details about the quiz 
timings. Remember to bring 
a cup from home for drinks 
& cash please! Well done to 
the quiz team for their 
brilliant organisation! 
 
FHIS EASTER ACTIVITIES 
ON SALE NEXT WEEK! 
 
The Easter Team have two 
fantastic fundraising 
activities coming up soon! 
 
Firstly - the FHIS 
Community 'Pattern 
Matching' Trail (£3; or 2 for 
£5): on your trail map, 
match nine colorful egg 
stickers to cheerful Easter 
posters hosted by members 
of our school community.  A 
1 mile trail around school. 
 
Discover a sweet treat, gift 
or activity at every stop - 
magic painting, origami and 
more! And if that's not 
enough... post your slip at 
the end to enter the prize 
draw - toys, Goldfinch 
courses and a family trip to 
Jump all need to be won by 
some lucky children! Runs 
28th March  - 6th April.  
 
And secondly - an egg 
decoration challenge (£1): 
decorate an Easter Egg 
sheet to be in with a chance 
of winning yourself a real 
Easter Egg! Enter by 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=125
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=121
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=121


Whatsapp.  A prize for a 
winner from each year 
group. 
 
The team will be out selling 
after school on: 
 
Wed 20th March 
Thurs 21st March 
Fri 22nd March 
Tues 26th March 
Wed 27th March 
 
Cake, plants, and uniform 
also available! 
 
Please get involved and 
help us raise some funds for 
FHIS!   

 


